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We look forward to meeting our Year 7 of 2024-2025 on Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th July for our transition days (further details of the arrangements for these days are to follow).
Please find attached our Transition booklet for your information which can also be found on our website. Additionally, please find below a link to our dedicated Transition website page which contains information and resources we trust you will find helpful as you navigate the transition from primary to secondary school. https://www.abbeyfieldschool.org.uk/page/?title=Transition+at+ABS&pid=131
We would like to take this opportunity to get to hear your voice and get to know you all before you join us. If you are a joining us as a Year 7 student in September 2024, please follow and complete the MS forms on the link below: https://forms.office.com/e/sXuVqumsKV
If you are a parent/carer of a student joining us in Year 7 in September 2024, please follow and complete the MS forms on the link below: https://forms.office.com/e/sVmU5hC5fz
Staff from Abbeyfield School will be visiting you and your primary school after your SATs tests. We wish all Year 6 students the best in your forthcoming SATs and look forward to seeing you all soon.
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